
Alliance Statement on Vaccination  
The Alliance for Public Waldorf Education was formed to support public 
schools seeking to implement principles of Public Waldorf education. 
Our  member schools are public institutions and are required to follow all 
relevant local, state, and federal laws. The Alliance does not take a position on 
legal or political issues, including vaccination or any authorized exemptions; 
nor does the Alliance engage in any political activity in relation to legislation 
relating to vaccination requirements and exemptions or other matters. 
To the extent that parental choice is authorized by law, our member schools 
must honor those laws and follow all regulations and requirements for 
documentation of exemptions. 
This statement in relation to the question of vaccination has been provided to all 
Alliance member schools. 
	


